  The Coolest Earth Day Adventure Ever
for Team 7-3!!!
We will be walking down to Tinseltown for the 9:30 am showing of Disney’s 
“Penguins” on Friday April 19th!  Part of the proceeds from our tickets will be used by Disneynature to help penguins around the world!


Please give $5.00 and the bottom part of this sheet to 
Mrs. Plankenhorn by Tues. April 16th !

*We will be returning to school for lunch!
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The Medford School District never wants financial circumstances to be a barrier to a student’s education. We encourage families to support this field trip with the donations requested.  The field trip fee will be provided by the District for families for whom this is a hardship. 


Student’s Name __________________________________________

Check One and Sign:
· I have included $5
                              [image: ]
                                      
· I have included $5 and _____ for scholarship(s) for another student(s). 
Every trip we have many students that request field trip scholarships.  If you are able to help another student, thank you for including additional funds.  
                                                                            [image: ]

· Please provide my student with a scholarship.
___________________________________
                                  (Parent Signature)

*We are looking for a few Chaperones (space is limited) for this event. If interested, email Loni Strong at loni.strong@medford.k12.or.us. Thank you
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(Parent Signature)




